TWINFIELD UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 33
WARNING FOR RECONISDERATION OF FY25 BUDGET

The legal voters of the Twinfield Union School District No. 33, a municipal corporation
consisting of the member towns of Marshfield and Plainfield, Vermont, are hereby notified and
warned to meet at the Twinfield Union School in the town of Marshfield, Vermont on
Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 6 pm in the Twinfield Union School Library for an informational
meeting related to the petitioned reconsideration of the approved FY25 budget.

Australian ballot voting will be held on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 with the polls open from 9:00
a.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Plainfield Town Clerk’s Office, 149 Main St. Plainfield for Plainfield
residents, and at the Marshfield Town Office, 122 School Street, Marshfield for Marshfield

residents.

Article 1. Shall the voters of the school district approve the school board to expend eight
million forty-nine thousand eighty-four dollars (§8,049,084) which is the amount
the school board has determined to be necessary for the ensuing fiscal year? (To
be voted on by Australian ballot)
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